From: kate@brownandloe.com

To: Public Testimony

Subject: Case #230198 Main/City Harvest
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 10:43:43 AM
To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Kate McGlaughlin, operator of both Brown and Loe and Harry’s
Country Club, located in the River Market. Harry’s Country Club opened in
2003 and Brown and Loe in 2016. Over the course of those years, we have
seen significant development in the area; new shops, restaurants, and

living spaces. While I support future developments in the area, I cannot
stress enough the dire need for attention to be given towards parking-
accommodating residents, visitors, and employees.

I am voicing my objection in the plans to pursue City Harvest until a
reasonable parking plan is in place. I agree that without an adequate
parking plan in place, businesses will suffer by losing staff, and most
important, the guests/shoppers that make the area survive.

Please give the need for parking your upmost consideration as new
developments are proposed.

Thank you,
Kate McGlaughlin
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